
ADVOCACY REPORT D4 – CANADA 

     Since the retreat it has been a busy time for Advocacy.  Here in Canada I 

have continued to file the monthly infomercials for distribution in our 

District.  As well, these infomercials go to all Zonta Clubs across Canada. 

     Recently I was contacted by a Zonta Advocacy Committee Chair who is 

from District 5.  She happened to find my name on something and sent me 

a note.  Since she is in the US I immediately referred her to my fellow 

Committee Chair, Irene Majchrzak and the two have been in touch. 

     I have also done some advising with my own Zonta Club, Kitchener-

Waterloo where I serve on the Advocacy Committee. 

     I have emailed the Area Directors for 1 and 2 and have asked them to 

contact their Presidents and to please supply me with the names of the 

Advocacy Chairs and if there is not a Chair in place to let me know that 

too.  If we can open the lines of communication with the Club Chairs we 

can expand our Committee and also monitor what they are doing to make 

sure if fits Zonta’s mandate. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Connie Deckert 

D4 Advocacy Chair-Canada 

Zonta Club of Kitchener-Waterloo 


